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Alumni Activities: 

We had a successful monthly alumni association meeting at Bahria University 

Karachi campus on April 27, 2024! It was great to see so many familiar faces and 

discuss exciting plans for our alumni community. 

A big thank you to everyone who attended the meeting, including the SSC 

manager, Assistant manager of alumni affairs, Alumni Coordinator IPP, Placement 

officer, President, Vice president, General Secretary, and Fundraising manager of 

the Alumni association. 

During the meeting, we had productive discussions on the future betterment of our 

alumni. Topics included networking opportunities, career development initiatives, 

and ways to strengthen our alumni community. 

We're excited to implement the ideas discussed at the meeting, including 

organizing more networking events, enhancing career services for alumni, and 

increasing alumni engagement through social media and other platforms. 

 



 


